
Sent: Friday, 10 February 2006 16:09 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/598/DA - UKL 13701 - K13 (TRF) Description Amendment - Correction of Documentation 

Dear Colleague, 

You will recall following the implementation of RGMA in July 2004 it was highlighted that the K13 
record needed amendment to the optionality of the Supplier Abbreviated Name.  Shippers views 
were solicited about the appropriate fix, and the outcome communicated to all Users in NR/452/DA 
on 18th August 2004 (attached). 

The revised K13 record was not updated on the extranet site, so please find attached the revised 
record that we propose to publish on the extranet and implement as a Class 1 UKLink 
Modification. 

Following issue of communication NR/593/NR, this matter was discussed at the UKLink 
Committee meeting on 9th February 2006, and we were requested to send this out for comment.  
Comments are invited from Users to be received by 24th February 2006. 

Regards 

 

David Addison 

Project Manager 

Business Projects 

xoserve 

david.addison@xoserve.com 

0121 713 5545 


